
News
It’s been lovely to welcome the children back into school this 

week, we hope you all enjoyed the half-term break.
We have now moved into the second half of the spring term 
and although again, it is very short at just five weeks, we 

know it can be a very busy time as we head towards Easter.
We have lots planned and lots to fit in to our calendar over 
the next few weeks with a number of trips, class assemblies 
and special events planned in school. Please keep an eye out 

for communications on the Arbor App and via the diary 
section on our Newsletter.

Alongside today’s newsletter, we have attached a copy of the 
Learning Accord MAT’s termly newsletter, keeping you all up 

to date on what is happening across the MAT. 

Diary Dates

Mon 
26th

Feb

Yrs 5&6 Boys 
Football 
Competition 
Rowley Lane –
3.30-5.30pm

Thurs 
29th

Feb

Yr4 Trip Leeds 
Grand Theatre

Fri 1st

Mar

Early Years Big 
Breakfast with 
parents 9.00am

Mon 4th

Mar
Yr4 Walk to 
Aspley Marina

Mon 4th

Mar

Yr6 Trip to 
Holocaust 
Centre

Thurs 
7th Mar 

World Book Day

Fri 15th

Mar

Red Nose Day 
Non-Uniform Donate 
£1 if you ca n.

Fri 22nd

Mar

Family Easter 
Crafts morning 
(further info to come 
soon)

Wed 
20th

Mar

Year 4 Ukelele
performance 
followed by 
class assembly 
1.15pm
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Congratulations!
We would like to say a massive congratulations to Mrs Batty 

who is expecting a new baby later this year! Sending Mrs
Batty and her family all our best wishes!

World Book Day
We are pleased to be taking part in World Book Day again 

this year, the children will be taking part in fun activities and 
they are invited to dress up as a well-known or favourite
character. We are not expecting parents to go to huge 

expense or effort – it is simply a fun day to celebrate reading.
We will also be inviting parents into school to join in with 

some of these activities from 9.00am. 

Parent’s Evening
Our next parents evening will take place on Tuesday 9th

April and Thursday 11th April 2024. Bookings for this will 
open on Tuesday 5th March at 18:00pm on the Arbor Parent 

Portal App.
A letter with further information has been sent to you today.
You will need to have logged in to the Arbor App to make an 

appointment, please see the office if you need assistance 
with this. 

Nursery Applications
If you would like to apply for a nursery space from September, forms are available from the 

office and must be returned before Easter.
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